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Work Performed Without Permits 

 

In order to avoid the opening of walls on projects completed without permits and therefore 

without the required inspections, we will accept a signed and sealed report from a New Jersey 

State Electrical Contractor for electrical work performed and a signed and sealed report from a 

New Jersey State licensed Plumbing Contractor for plumbing work performed without a permit. 

 

This report must be done on the Electrical or Plumbing Contractor’s letterhead and describe 

his/her repairs or corrections if any.  For electrical work all accessible boxes must be checked 

including all receptacles, lights, switches, junction boxes and connections in the panel.  This 

report, along with the required permit forms and folder, must be reviewed by the Building 

Department office prior to the first request for inspection. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this required report, please contact the Building Department 

at the number above. 

 

 

 


